March 2018

Dear Greater Elizabeth Chamber of Commerce Members,

On behalf of the 2018 Dinner Committee, we would like to inform you about our upcoming Dinner/ Cruise event and enlist your support in continuing to make it a success.

The **Greater Elizabeth Chamber of Commerce** has again chosen to continue our tradition of having a Dinner/Cruise. On Wednesday, September 5, 2018 the **Chamber** will once again board the *Cornucopia Princess* Yacht and enjoy another memorable Dinner/Cruise.

This year the **Chamber** is proud to have selected *Trinitas Regional Medical Center*, *Northfield Bank*, and *Covanta* as our honorees.

Please mark your calendars, save the date now and plan to join us. Your formal invitation will arrive later this Summer. Make your reservations early as this event sells out every year and space is limited by Coast Guard Regulations.

We need your generous support to insure the event's success. Therefore, we come to you to request that you consider a sponsorship for the Dinner/Cruise. The Sponsorships help keep the cost of the Dinner/Cruise at an affordable level. The price of the dinner will be \$150 and we continue to rely on your kind assistance in selecting a sponsorship level **above the actual** per person cost of the Dinner.

We have listed the sponsorship opportunities below:

Event Sponsors	\$3500
Cocktail Hour Sponsors	\$2500
Reception Sponsors	\$1500
Dinner Sponsors	\$1500
Cruise Sponsors	\$1500
Dessert Sponsors	\$1500
Printing Sponsors	\$1000
Diamond Sponsors	\$ 750
Platinum Sponsors	\$ 500
Gold Sponsors	\$ 250

Sponsorship responses received by July 31st, with payment, will ensure that your sponsorship will be listed on the back of the Formal Invitation. As in past years, all participating sponsor names will be listed in the Dinner Program as well as being acknowledged on board the yacht on prominently displayed signage.

We are planning to continue a door prize drawing on the night of the cruise. We ask that you consider providing us with a door prize for the drawing to make the evening more festive. Please call us and let us know what you will be providing for the drawing.

We look forward to your generous support to make our Annual Dinner/Cruise another great event.

If you have any questions, please call the Chamber office and speak to Gordon, Yasmin, Carol or Laurie.

Sincerely,

2018 Annual Dinner/Cruise Committee
Greater Elizabeth Chamber of Commerce



456 North Broad Street Elizabeth, NJ 07208 Tel. 908 355-7600 Fax 908 436-2054 Email: ghaas.gec@gmail.com Web: elizabethchamber.com

## President/CEO

Gordon F. Haas

## **Executive Committee**

John Perry, Chairperson
Andrew Gaffney, Vice Chairperson
Denise Palazzo, Vice Chairperson
William Holzapfel, Secretary
Reinaldo Cruz, Treasurer
Merritt Duffy, Past Chair
Marcy Metz, Past Chair

## **Board Members**

Giovanni Antonuccio Nancy DiLiegro David Gibbons Stephen Hehl Ben Hertz Lisa Hiscano Carmine Liotta Ana Liranzo John Long, Jr. Brie Parker Steven Pesce, Sr. Carmen Rivera